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Due to the ongoing COVID-19 situation the Visitor’s Moorings in 
Guernsey, Alderney, Sark and Herm are closed to all vessels from outside 
of the Bailiwick of Guernsey. 
 
St Peter Port will only accept visiting vessels from outside of the Bailiwick 
if there is an urgent requirement to do so. 
 
Any vessel visiting the Bailiwick of Guernsey must first contact Guernsey 
VTS on VHF #12 or Alderney Port Control on VHF #74 declaring which 
country they have come from, if there is any sickness on board and the 
urgent nature of their visit. 
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